

MUTUAL BROADCASTING SYSTEM

Home of Pennsylvania's State Laurel Festival

December 8, 1958

Mr. Stanwood R. Morss R.D. #3 Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss;

Thank you for your report of reception of WNBT on 12-1-58, 4:30 a.m to 5:00 a.m. EST on 1490 kcs. This will verify your reception of our Station and its programming as stated in your letter.

We were very pleased at the response of the National Radio Club members. We received letters of reception from as far away as Iowa and Nebraska, Montreal Canada and Florida. KTOP of Topeka, Kansas seemed to offer the most interference.

It was a pleasure to participate in this program.

Sincerely.

Mrs. Robert Makin Program Director

Caral Bell maken